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POLICY	


Northwest Career and Technical High School (NWCTHS) is a special purposes high school of choice, which is provided through Clover Park Technical College (CPTC).  CPTC receives state basic education funding from the Washington State Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction (OSPI). CPTC and receives state basic education funding from the Washington State Ofice of the Superintendent of Public Instruction.  The funding is then routed to Clover Park Technical College (CPTC) to cover the cost of education.  The College, however, does not receive state special education funding for high school students who attend high school programs. NWCTHS and CPTC recognize that many of the programs they offer are well suited for some student with Individualized Education Plans (IEPs) and 504 plans.

If students are not suited for any programs at CPTC, there will be a joint meeting with the appropriate NWCTHS staff, the student, their family, and the referring high school to help find a better educational pathway more suited to the student’s goals.
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